
Aug. 10, 2022 MURC verbal project update to Council  

The following is the eighth of the monthly updates to Council regarding the MURC project. 

Many of the following items are currently ongoing: 

 Installation of the weeping tile in the parking lot 

 Installation of the pond soil cover over the liner, footings and foundations for the pool 

building 

 Slab on grade pour for the basement mechanical room, for the multi-purpose and the 

gymnasium areas such as the walking track and service areas 

 Installation of the structural steel on the gymnasium is almost complete, lobby and library 

(50 per cent)   

 Steel deck installation for the gymnasium, waterproofing, steel stud framing on exterior 

walls, electrical and mechanical rough ins in progress 

 Finishing of dry pond through installation of topsoil and seed, masonry and precast 

installation 

 The project is forecasting to be delivered within the approved budget 

As it stands, activities under the project management plan are being followed as planned and 

the project team is currently anticipating occupancy Q4 of 2023.   


